

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

RALEIGH

DAN K. MOORE GOVERNOR

September 13, 1966

Mr. Guy C. Killian Post Office Box 357 Gastonia, North Carolina

Dear Guy:

Thank you for the card advising me of the Killian Reunion. I appreciate the notice.

I'm sorry I couldn't jointhe group last Sunday for the reunion, and hope the occasion was very successful. I would have enjoyed seeing everyone, but had another and previous commitment.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Low Moins

Dan Moore